
 

 

"Live, Love, Serve to Impact Mankind Here & Beyond" 

 

 

Peace be with you and your family! I trust that this finds you all healthy & safe. 

As we enter our 2nd year on June 18th, we are happy to share with you your accomplishments. 

As you well know Foundation For The Poor Inc.’s (FFP) core mission is to support poor children.  

It plays an important role for three (3) other charitable organizations whose mission is also to help  

poor children. To fast-track results, we believe in partnership with these charitable organizations.  

These organizations do not have any legal representation here in the US – so we raise funds for their 

proposed projects. 

Any Donation/Love Offering we receive goes to the General Fund which we distribute equally to the  

three (3) charitable organizations. These are Haven of Hope (India), Betterways Africa(Cameroon), and 

Tuloy Foundation (Philippines). 

In the year 2018, donors were instrumental in putting up a playground for the poor & special children in 

India through Haven of Hope. FFP provided Mattresses (seen behind the Nuns) to the Orphans in 

Cameroon through Betterway Africa. FFP supported the operations of Tuloy Foundation for street 

children in the Philippines as well. Please find the pics below, and you can see how happy the kids were to 

be blessed with the Donor’s generosity. 

 
 

On the same year, Foundation For The Poor Inc. granted a 2K financial aid that helped Haven of Hope 

built a playground for the children.  A place to play is what these angels look forward to.  

https://www.foundationforthepoorinc.org/


 

 

 



 

 

During this year, Tuloy Foundation Inc. received 2K financial support that helped them in their 

operational expense that month to support a thousand street children. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last year 2019 You help us raised 8K which we 

awarded to Betterway Africa to  build two (2) decent 

classrooms for the children seen on pics below. 



 

 

  

 

 

The community (majority are the parents) has started the construction (as seen above)  but 

need to put on halt because of the pandemic. They aim to continue the construction once it is 

safe to work. 

You helped us raised another 8K which was granted 

to Haven of Hope to build the Tress (Roofing) for an 

extra space for the extra-curricular activities of the 

children a seen below. The work is also on halt 

because of the pandemic.  



 

 

  



 

 

This year 2020 will be a challenging year for us since outside activities are not allowed.  As we claim 

Covid-19 should not stop us from doing GOOD. This will only be possible with YOUR HELP!  

We look forward to your usual support as we partner in blessing these poor children who need our help 

the most. May God richly bless you and your family! 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Joey Cecilia del Prado 

Founder-President 

www.foundationforthepoorinc.org 

EIN – 82-2139405 

 

 

http://www.foundationforthepoorinc.org/

